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Enrollment=15 down 1 from last month.

Congratulations to Ms. Lori Vaile on her transfer to BHS as their new secretary. We are 
currently advertising for a new special education TA.

Assessments
January was full of testing for us.  Every student completed their AimsWeb tests, and we are 
partially through our MAST testing. We are currently using our scores to assess our way of 
testing on the MAST.

Special Guest and Spelling Bee Information
On January 15, Mr. Johnson dropped by and gave the students an inspiring talk about the 
spelling bee.

Family Engagement
On January 28, we had our family read night and made snow pictures with chalk. 
PTO is working on a Valentine’s Day and discussing the end of year trip.



Bus Students of the month-Kynncia & Ashlynn

2nd Quarter Awards
On January 31, we handed out our 2nd Quarter awards and had ice cream sundaes.


